
 TAKE THE SAFE 
ROUTES TO SCHOOL 

(SRTS) SURVEY 

The goal of the District Department of Transportation (DDOT) Safe Routes to School 
(SRTS) program is to get more students walking and biking to school and doing so safely. 

Please take a few minutes to share your thoughts in this anonymous, 10-minute survey to 
help us customize our programs and services around the challenges faced at your school. 

English Survey
bit.ly/ddotsrts25

Scan here

Spanish Survey
bit.ly/ddotsrts25-es

Escanee aquí

Please submit one survey response for each child you have attending a 
2025 SRTS Action Plan School. 

High school students are welcome and encouraged to take the  
survey themselves. 

? If you have any questions or comments about this 
effort, please contact: regina.arlotto@dc.gov. 

Find out more about Safe Routes to School at 
srts.ddot.dc.gov

http://bit.ly/ddotsrts25
http://bit.ly/ddotsrts25-es
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